
From: Bob Colvard [mailto:robert_colvard@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 9:38 PM 
To: Ken Reecy; Steve Auger 
Subject: 2014-114 Small County Funding Goals 

 

   
Ken,  
 
Upon further  review of the latest draft of the 2014-114 Small/Medium RFA I have a 
concern as it relates to Section Four B. 5.b Small County Funding Goals. 
The Goal states that small counties that have received an award since 2010 will be 
counted toward the County Award Tally. While I agree that spreading resources to 
Counties that have not received funding for a period of time is a worthy goal, I am 
concerned that going back to the 2010 funding year is too long a period to use as a 
bench mark. 
 
The latest FHFC Proximity List only goes back to 2011. Sites were chosen, contracts 
executed, and money has been spent on those sites based that Proximity List. It seems 
unfair to change site selection dynamics this late in the process. 
I recommend that the funding year for  this section be amended from 2010 to deals 
funded in 2011 to match the current Proximity List. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Bob Colvard 
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